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Chan, Mark

From: Newman, Henry (Councillor)

Sent: 29 January 2020 14:38

To: Chan, Mark

Cc: Adeniyi, Yinka

Subject: Application 2019/5693/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please find a further comment on this application  

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Henry Newman

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 2:36 pm 

To: Newman, Henry (Councillor) 

Subject:  

  

RE: Application 2019/5693/P  

 

I am a ward councillor for Frognal and Fitzjohns. I note the objection from the Heath and Hampstead 

Society to this application, and that in their view the proposal is "unacceptable" for the Redington and 

Frognal Conservation area.  

 

I support the objections raised by other leases-holders in the building including the Ground Floor Flat at 8 

Frognal that this proposal is "a wholly inappropriate and unwanted addition to an otherwise well-

proportioned building". I also note their concern that the "natural progression of the buildings as they slope 

towards Finchley Rd would be compromised, and the well-balanced original proportions of the house 

destroyed".  

 

I believe that given these concerns the application should be refused.  


